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Who’s who… 

Chairs: Gemma Edwards 
& Victoria Tinkler

Treasurers: Louisa 
Sheldon & Hamish 
Coles-Hendry

Secretaries: Katharine 
Duddles & Vicki Moss

Comms: Karen Aves & 
Beth Sparks

Class Reps: This year it 
would be great to see 
two parent reps getting 
involved with the PTA 
per class to ensure all 
the children's needs 
are being represented 
fairly.  This can be as 
simple as helping with 
one event or attending 
a couple of 
meetings, 
whatever 
works for you.
Please do 
reach out if 
you are able 
to help.

Riseley PTA 

Riseleypta@hotmail.com 

Riseley Primary PTA 

A warm welcome to new parents/guardians - we look forward to 
including you in events this year.

The PTA AGM was held on Tuesday 24th September and allowed a review of 
fundraising and events from last year.  It was fantastic to see how many people 
enjoyed the Summer Fair and what a huge success it was, raising £2,050.90.  
Thank you to everyone who came along.

There will be a Mufti Day on Thursday 21st November in return for a much 
appreciated donation towards the Christmas Fair - further details to follow.
A Christmas Disco will be held for Yrs 1-4 in late November/early December, 
with a potential Summer Ball in mind for Yrs 5-6 and perhaps a classroom party 
for Reception - dates to follow...

We are pleased to announce the return of the ever popular Adults Wreath 
Making Workshop, which is being arranged for the beginning of December.  
It's a great chance to get creative with others or just sit back and enjoy some 
warm mulled wine and mince pies away from the kids!  

 A huge thanks to everyone who makes it to an event, sends in
 donations or gives their time for the benefit of the school.
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